
Town of Cornish 
Selectmen’s Business Meeting 

October 14, 2015 
  
Karen James, Dan Sherman and Emily Ward were present for the meeting. 
 
Payroll and Accounts Payable Warrants and September 30th Business Meeting Minutes were 
reviewed and signed.  
 
Kristine Sullivan will meet with selectmen at the October 21st workshop.   
 
Fairgrounds Advisory Board and CAB propose an agreement to store staging used at Apple 
Festival at the fairgrounds and in return Board may use staging for events.  Selectmen did not 
object and Emily with discuss with CAB. 
 
Motion made to adjourn. 
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______________________________  
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